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Suction Dredging 
 

 
Pursuant to Government Code Section 11347, the Department of Fish and 
Wildlife hereby gives notice that it has decided not to proceed with the 
rulemaking action published in the California Regulatory Notice Register on 
February 14, 2014, Register 2014, No. 7-Z.  The proposed rulemaking concerned 
Suction Dredging.  (OAL Notice Z2014-0204-05.)  However, the Department of 
Fish and Wildlife expects to re-notice and initiate a similar regular noticed 
rulemaking in the near term. 
 
Any interested person with questions concerning this rulemaking should contact 
Craig Martz at either (916) 653-4674 or by e-mail at: 
Craig.Martz@wildlife.ca.gov. 
 
The Department will also publish this Notice of Decision Not to Proceed on its 
website. 
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